

School Council Annual Report

School	Mannville School	
School Year	2024-2025	

School Council Executive

Position	Name	
Chair	Dawn Kane	
Vice Chair	Amanda Gryschuk	
Treasurer	n/a	
Secretary	Kerri Lorenson	
Principal	Becky Peck	
Teacher Representation	Tara Tod	
Student Representative	Varies based on availability	

Dates of Meetings Held in the School Year
September 26th (AGM), November 5th, February 6th, April 3rd, May 29th

Highlights of the School Council Year	
See attachmen.	
2	

Review of Required Topics			
Topic	Date		
Assurance Plan	October 2024		
Budget	May 29th		
School Handbook	Och ber 2024		
Annual Education Results Report	October 2024		

Submitted by

School Council Chair

Principal

Highlights of the School Year

Top Highlight - the SMILES!!! From the start with our annual Welcome Back breakfast where we seen a mix of family and community members coming through the doors, to popcorn and school spirit days we had a privilege to host and be apart of - such as our double duck hunt with 400 mini ducks hiding throughout the hallways. Being able to offer support and appreciation to the teachers and admin through Sunshine cart visits, a grab and go meal for staff for PT night, and parent lead supervised lunch days – just to list a few.

Feeling equally appreciated and supported by both Mrs. Peck and the staff with many opportunities to collaborate and work with them to share our experiences, suggestions, and to help find the best possible uses for our fundraised dollars within the school (raised through the efforts of MEFA - our fundraising association.)

Another top highlight is to see these incredible young leaders within our school emerging and thinking we had a tiny bit of influence on that. Feeling the sense of community and knowing many of our kids are feeling that love and support as well. On our community night for example it was so good to see parents and grandparents visiting and sharing in the fun alongside the kids. At the superintendent's speeches - to hear the most amazing well thought out speeches. With parent judges encouraging, cheering and sharing their best tips and expertise for them moving ahead. Helping out at things like the school dance and attending field trips - seeing kids bravely get up out of their comfort zones to be themselves on a dance off....and not think twice about leaving their phones at the door - to appreciating almost full attendances on the school field trips this year – all great highlights. Not to mention seeing our grads celebrated, and encouraged to think about their futures and to help begin new kinder-kid to grad traditions.

And then there are our volunteers – nearly 80 of them!! Many parents, grandparents some students and teachers, community members. Working with these wonderful people who have some of the best ideas, and are willing to share their time, skills and heart to make all these great things happen. Who are leading and inspiring our next generation through example and doing all the things that help to ensure the kids feel seen and that they matter. Not forgetting all those who support our Fundraising Association's activities as well – whom we appreciate very much.

As a School Council we had much to be grateful and excited for this past year.



















